
 
 

Stay away from stray and wild animals.  

Keep dogs on leash.  

Vaccinate your pets. 
*Animal images do not represent actual rabid animals 

 

Two rabid raccoons were recently identified in the Manayunk and 

Roxborough neighborhoods of Philadelphia in April 2023. If you or your 

pet were bitten, scratched, or licked by a raccoon in April in this area, 

please contact: PDPH Division of Disease Control at 215-685-6741. In 

addition, other stray or wild animals may have been exposed and may 

develop rabies over the next few days to months. If you or your pet are 

bitten, scratched, or licked by a stray or wild animal in these 

neighborhoods, please contact: PDPH Division of Disease Control at 

215-685-6741.                
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